
16th June 2023 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  

 

Bikes 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

We learned about turning left and right and have made different forms of transport in art 
and design. We also learned about sharing and grouping. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Jc0JiwBF/jBbqs9r6
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/4e5bOiMW/F4XsBaf2
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/pEhARaRb/11GDYA2C


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read  the book ‘Being safe on a Bike’. 
Then write a poster about how to stay safe on a 
bike.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn about odd and even numbers. 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
We will learn these words: 

 
even          odd 

 
group     

 
Shiny        fluorescent          

 Understanding of the World 
We will use cubetto to plan a journey using 
left and right 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will draw their own vehicle and  use our 
 imagination and a mix of different vehicles. 
 

 Messages 

Remember to send in any photos of your children 
learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 


